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Dear John Greenewald, Jr: 
 
This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Act (FOIA/PA) request received in this 
office January 28, 2016 regarding change of status documents for Mohamed Atta including I-94, I-130, I-
131, I-129, and I-539. The original case number, COW2016000077 was administratively closed. The new 
case number is COW2016000340.  
 
We were unable to locate the subject’s alien file, however, we did locate information regarding the 
subject in our electronic system and have provided screen-prints.  We have completed the review of the 
screen-prints and have identified ten pages that are responsive to your request.  Enclosed are ten pages 
released in their entirety.  
 
In accordance with Department of Homeland Security Regulations (6 C.F.R. § 5.4(a)), USCIS uses a 
“cut-off” date to delineate the scope of a FOIA request by treating records created after that date as not 
responsive to that request. Therefore, in determining which records are responsive to your request, we 
included only records in the possession of this agency as of January 28, 2015, the date we began the 
search for records. 
 
The enclosed record consists of the best reproducible copies available. Certain pages may contain marks 
that appear to be blacked-out information.  If so, the black marks were made prior to our receipt of the file 
and are not information we have withheld under the provisions of the FOIA or PA. 
 
If you wish to appeal this determination, you may write to the USCIS FOIA/PA Appeals Office, 150 
Space Center Loop, Suite 500, Lee's Summit, MO 64064-2139, within 60 days of the date of this letter.  
Both the letter and the envelope should be clearly marked "Freedom of Information Act Appeal."  
 
The National Records Center does not process petitions, applications or any other type of benefit under 
the Immigration and Nationality Act.  If you have questions or wish to submit documentation relating to a 
matter pending with the bureau, you must address these issues with your nearest District Office. 
 
All FOIA/PA related requests, including address changes, must be submitted in writing and be signed by 
the requester.  Please include the control number listed above on all correspondence with this office. 
Requests may be mailed to the FOIA/PA Officer at the PO Box listed at the top of the letterhead, or sent 
by fax to (816) 350-5785.  You may also submit FOIA/PA related requests to our e-mail address at 
uscis.foia@uscis.dhs.gov. 
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Sincerely, 

 
Jill A. Eggleston 
Director, FOIA Operations 
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